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It’s been another busy week in school ending 

with Children in Need today. Thank you for 

your generous donations. Monday is our Open 

Day where there is the chance to have a tour of 

the school given by some of our children in Y4 

and Y5. There will be the chance to look at the 

displays and see the Dragon Lantern from ‘Light 

up the Woods’. Please try and come along and 

bring friends and family as well. 

                                                           
Looking Ahead  

 

Monday 19th November Open Day, 9.30-10.45,  

1.30-2.45 

Wednesday 21st November Y5 Robinwood 

Information Evening 

Friday 30th November School and Dragonflies closed 

 

Mentions 

Reception:  Arianna, William, Isla 

Y1:         Euan, Ellen, Ruby, Ava-Beau 

Y2:                Ruby, Mabel 

Y3:                Georgia, Erin, Devon 

Y4:                Zak, Jake 

Y5:                Nieve 

 

                    Reading Awards   

 
Y1:         Joshua, India 
Y2:         Livia, Thomas, James,  
Y3:         Grace, Olivia, Ben 
Y4:         Jake 
Y5:          Chloe, Caleb 
 

Year 3 Road Safety 

For the last two weeks Year 3 have been learning about 

the Green Cross Code with a team from Kirklees. They 

have learnt how to look for a safe place to cross and even 

crossed the road on their own! Remember – stop, look, 

listen, and think. 

 

Reception  

This week the children in Reception did balanceability. The children had great fun learning to ride a 

balance bike. At first many of the children were wobbly on the bikes but by the end of the week 

everyone could push off and glide. The children all showed great resilience and the instructor was very 

pleased with their behaviour and effort.   

 



 

Letters to Follow shortly:   Raffle Donations  

 

 

General Reminders and Information 

 Parentpay and School Meals 

Can we please remind parents that your child’s account must be in credit prior to your child 

receiving school meals. Please advise the school office if your child wishes to change from school 

meals to sandwiches and vice versa or send an email to parents@denbydale.education. 

 

 Light Up the Woods 

Thank you to those that attended the Light Up the Woods event on Saturday in Clayton West. We 

hope you all enjoyed it and loved to see the fiery dragon that we had made.  

 

 Annual Permission slips 

Please remember to return your permission slip to school asap and also follow our account on 

Twitter @ DDFNS. 

 

Letters have been sent this week for a Story with Santa 

and Christmas Market which is on Saturday 8th 

December. Please return the completed slip to the 

school with the correct money in a sealed envelope. 

Paper copies available from the school office.  

 

 

The Winner of the Bake Off is ……… 

Maiya Year 2 and Aoife-Mae in Reception.  

Congratulations! 

We have so far raised £ 503.50 however 

money is still coming in, the total raised will 

be on next week’s newsletter. 

The children have really enjoyed the 

different activities that have been happening 

throughout the day.  

Headteacher Miss J Wood          parents@denbydale.education                                      www.denbydale.education 
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